
I am writing to support the above Amendment. 

It is essential to safeguard the life of babies in the womb who have a disability as surely in a civilised 

and inclusive society they should have the same rights as those outside the womb. 

A sad fact of current legislation is that allowing disability abortion suggests to people living with 

disabilities that they are less important than those not disabled. 

 


